751 W. Wapato Rd. Wapato, WA 98951 »« 509-945-0325 »« gwhohmann@qmail.cém
Serving with Heartland Baptist Missions * 7000 Pensacola Blvd. Pensacola, FL 32505

Dear Fellow Laborers, September/October 2024

“It is of the Lord's mercies that we are not consumed, because his compassions fail
not. They are new every morning: great is thy faithfulness.” Lamentations 3:22-23.
We are blessed! Yesterday, we celebrated our 23'¢ anniversary for Yakama
Valley Baptist Church. We had a great day! Many came that haven't been in a
while and we had a good group of kids despite the fair and Native American
Days Powwow. 23 years of memories were shared as well as a look forward to
what God has in store for us.

We are so thankful for a group of workers from North Carolina and Utah that
sacrificed their time, talent, and funds to help us. Along with a few from our
church, they broke ground for our new addition! We are very excited! We now
have the foundation completed. Next phase will be erecting the metal building.

We are still raising funds for this project. The next work group is expected in
January. It will be winter, so the weather could have an impact.
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e Liz, whom we asked prayer for, is doing better and recovering from drug
addiction. Please continue to pray for her.

e Chistine now has a home, but her husband Jay needs prayer for salvation.

e Many in our area suffer financially and lack basic food and supplies. Pray
that we can help meet these needs.

e Pray that we can continue to raise the needed funds for the addition,
remodel, and repairs on our existing building.

e Please pray all goes well with our housing situation. We are currently
waiting on the permit. Also, we have many regulations we need to adhere.

Deb and I are in good health. We are truly blessed. We appreciate all you do
for us and this ministry. Thank you so much for your prayers and support!

Love, Glenn & Deb Hobhmann



